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LETTINGS POLICY 

 
 
 

Our Policy on letting is as follows: -  

 

 

We do not let out school buildings or grounds. 

 

 

The rationale behind this policy is: -  

• Since the school building underwent extensive development (part new build, part 

refurbishment) the new design and layout is not suitable for hiring out, in part or as a 

whole. 

 

This policy will be renewed from time to time and if any changes are suggested, they will be 

approved at a full Governing Board Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


